
 

   

 

Box Lane  
Wrexham  
LL12 8BT  

Tel – 01978 318950  
mailbox@actonpark-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr J Roberts 

 
 
 
 

Friday 26th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have had a very positive start to the summer term and the children have lots to look forward to 
in the coming months! A new term means new topics and learning so please check the school 
website class pages for updated information. As always, we thank you for your continued support! 

 

We welcomed Robbie Evans from Active Wrexham into school last week to 
work with our Year 1 and 2 girls on developing their football skills.   

The girls from Chestnut, Maple, Hazel and Pine all enjoyed learning and trying 
out their football skills on our new outdoor pitch.  Thank you to staff for 
organising this opportunity and to Robbie for his time and expertise! 

 

A huge thank you to our Parent Teacher’s Association (PTA) for all of their 
time and efforts in planning all of our fund raising and for parents and carers 
for supporting these events.  Amongst others, our discos and Easter bingo 
have helped us raise over £3000 which have enabled school to purchase new PE mats. 

 

Thank you to all parents for supporting with parking safely and outside of the restricted areas for 
both drop-off and pick-up.  Unfortunately, we have not quite resolved the issues and a number of 
complaints have now been raised that have been escalated to the parking enforcement officers who 
will be issuing tickets to cars parked illegally.  We urge you to avoid double parking, making u-turns 
in our school gateway and parking over resident’s driveways.   

 

Years’ 1 and 2 launched their new topic last week with a 
‘super-heroes’ day.  The children dressed up in their 
favourite super hero costumes that included Spiderman 
and Supergirl.  It was extremely heart-warming to see 
one of the children dressed as Miss Esp – their 
superhero! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 3 out at Park in the Past 

Thursday 2nd May – Year 4 out at Park in the Past 

Monday 6th May – May Day holiday 

Monday 13th to Wednesday 15th May – Y5 residential at 
Robinwood 

Monday 20th May – Junior sports day 

Tuesday 21st May – Infant sports day 

Friday 24th May – School closes for half term 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr J. Roberts 

Headteacher. 


